
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00744-2022 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Thursday, January 27, 2022 9:04 AM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Statement on Decision 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Docket #20210015. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc. state. fl . us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Randy Wood <rwood@sbgtv.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 9:52 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Statement on Decision 

WEAR TV (ABC 3) Pensacola, Fl would like to offer each of you an opportunity to address the decision below. Citizens on 
fixed incomes have flooded our newsroom with calls and e-mails. A written statement would be fine as we understand 
this decision is being litigated. 

Regards, 

Randy Wood 
Managing Editor 
WEAR ABC 3 
Pensacola, Fl. 
rwood@sbgtv.com 
850-455-4599 

In late October, the PSC approved a settlement agreement which allows FPL to raise rates by a record-breaking $4.868 
billion, adding up to the largest rate increase in Florida's history. Now, the average household utility bill is set to increase 
by over $215 each year by 2025. 
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